
Dear Reviewers, 
 
We thank you for your helpful comments and guidance. We have addressed the 
comments as follows: 
1. Figure numbers are not correct 
2. Few minor language polishes 
3. Although the review is comprehensive, the issue can be more focus on some 
more important areas 
4. Some parts cut to make this more focused 
5. Illustrations re-drawn 
 
We have revised and corrected the figure numbers. In places text has been 
reworded to improve flow. Sections have been cut or reduced (particularly 
DDAVP, rFVIIa and fibrinogen Concentrate). We have refocused the conclusions 
to place the review and the significance of the key take-home messages in 
today’s clinical context. 
 
Thank you again for your suggestions, which we hope you agree, we have 
addressed. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
Ciara Donohue 


